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From: Debby Oberkramer-Stewart <debbylynn.stewart@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 1:35 PM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: File P236

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

I object to rezoning these lots from agricultural to residential.  
 
Debby Stewart 
16275 E McCara CT 
Peyton, Colorado. 80831 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
 


